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HIXON DEVELOPMENT COMPANY
P O BOX 2810
FARMINGTON. NEW MI XICO #7499

January 16, 19RA

:ller
Interior

Ms. Gail K.
Department of
Burcau of lLand Management
Albuquerque District

P.0. Box 6770
Albuquerque,

RECEIVED
JAN 2 2 1985

New Mexico 87197-6770

Subject: 1985 Plan of Development BURE
Central Bisti Unit FARA:'%(?:OL;NDMANAGEMENT
3100 (015) RESOURCE AREA

‘i

Dear Ms. Keller: ,U:kk%

We wish to notify you rhar at this point in time we [fhave ﬂi

abandonecd the drilling of the Central Bisti Unit wells No. 87, 89*¢0&f/f;ﬁd

and 90. These wells were included in the drilling program of our 2

1985 Plan of Development.

please

If you have any further questions regarding this matter

contact me.

Very truly yours,

sy b
Earlene J. ord

Administrative Supervisor
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